
There will be a Parent Forum on Safety & Security to be held on  
 

                                 Tuesday, November 27, 2018 at 6PM 
 
                                     AT 
 

PIPER HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 
8000 NW 44th Street 
Sunrise, FL  33351 

 
 
The purpose of this event is to provide parents a thorough overview of the work conducted  
by Safe Havens and highlights of their final report, review commitments made by the  
School Board to improve safety and security throughout the District,  and provide  
opportunities for parent feedback.   
 
This is an open invitation to all parents, students and community members concerned with  
school safety. 
 
 
  
Thank you! 
 


